
Revelstoke Board of Education 

You are invited to attend! 

Ministry Reporting Guidelines have changed.  What’s new? 
(Bill MacFarlane, Board Chair, Mike Hooker, Superintendent of Schools, and Bob Rogers, 
Revelstoke Teachers’ Association President) 
An introduction and background of the changes to the K-9 curriculum and the grade 10-
12 graduation program and how those changes are affecting reporting. 

Grade 12 Student Experiences 
(Danielle Duguay, Brynn Smith, and Melina Miertsch, Revelstoke Secondary School Grade 12 
students) 
Student representatives on the Education Advisory Committee, Danielle, Brynn and 
Melina, will share their experiences with creative approaches to demonstrating learning. 
They will also be sharing student survey information about what students want to see. 

Challenges and Concerns from a Parent’s Point of View. 
(Lisa Belsham and Janet Delesalle, Parents) 
As members of the district’s Education Advisory Committee, Lisa and Janet are sharing 
experiences and exploring questions related to potential changes in reporting. 

What is happening in Revelstoke to address the changes? 
Highlights of what district staff have done and are doing to support the implementation 
of the redesigned curriculum. 

Your Feedback 
We need to hear from you.  What are your thoughts, concerns and ideas about how to 
best “communicate student learning”? 

  Parents, students and community members are encouraged to attend! 

Communicating Student Learning:  Are Report Cards Changing? 
Tuesday, November 22nd, 2016 

7:00 – 8:00 pm 
Revelstoke Secondary School Library 


